From: Wickham, Jerry. Env. Health

To: Winey. Colleen, Zone 7

Cc: Scott Bittinger

Subject: Re: 2008 First Street, Livermore
Date: Monday, March 02, 2015 1:42:15 PM

Yes, please go ahead and work directly with Scott Bittinger to get answers to your questions below. It will be more
efficient. Let me know if there is anything that I can help with.

Jerry
Sent from my iPad

> On Mar 2, 2015, at 11:11 AM, "Winey, Colleen" <cwiney@zone7water.com> wrote:

>

> Hi Jerry,

> Yes we do. | am looking to see if we have any standard paperwork for transferring the well. Does the RP have an
agreement with the City for access to the well? It looks like it is in the sidewalk. Does it have a lock? | wouldn't
mind meeting with the consultant next time they are out there so we can confirm the well location and switch locks.
Should I work directly with Scott?

> Thanks,

> Colleen

> From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
> Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 8:53 AM

> To: Winey, Colleen

> Subject: FW: 2008 First Street, Livermore

>

>

> Hi Colleen,

>

> Does Zone 7 still want to take possession of well D-1?

>

> Thanks,

> Jerry Wickham

> Alameda County Environmental Health

>

>

> From: Scott [SBittinger@stratusinc.net]

> Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 9:15 AM

> To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

> Subject: RE: 2008 First Street, Livermore

>

> Jerry:

>

> We have destroyed four wells at this site (the 4 CMT wells that required overdrilling). Pretty soon, we will be
planning to destroy the other 32-33 wells (pressure grouting).
>

> Have you heard anything from the Zone 7 Water Agency as to whether or not they want to acquire well D-1, or if
we can go ahead and destroy it with the rest of the wells?

>

> Please let me know.

>

> Scott Bittinger
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> From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
> Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 8:16 AM

> To: Scott

> Subject: Re: 2008 First Street, Livermore

>

> Scott,

>

> Thanks for the update. | will forward this information to Zone 7 and will let you know as soon as | hear anything.
>

> Regards,

> Jerry Wickham

> Alameda County Environmental Health

>

> Sent from my iPad

>

> OnJan 2, 2015, at 9:18 AM, "Scott" <SBittinger@stratusinc.net<mailto:SBittinger@stratusinc.net>> wrote:

>

> Jerry:

>

> We are tentatively scheduled to destroy the four CMT wells at this site (by overdrilling) between February 9 and
17, 2014. A budget change order request to the UST Cleanup Fund to destroy the other wells is pending; if it is not
granted, the other wells will be pressure grouted in July, when the new budgets go into effect.

>

> It is my understanding that Zone 7 water agency is considering keeping one well (D-1); please let me know when
you hear anything from them about this. | will then prepare a ‘well transfer of ownership' document & have it
executed between Mr. Angle and a representative of Zone 7. If they don't want the well, we will just pressure grout
it with the rest of the wells.

>

> Scott Bittinger
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